
Sikorsky Credit Union 
is proud to support the 
communities we serve. 
We pride ourselves in 
giving back through 
employee volunteerism and 
monetary donations to local 
organizations in need.

This year we have given 
over $40,000 to non-profit organizations throughout 
Fairfield, New Haven & Hartford counties. Some of these 
include: The toy closet at Yale New Haven Hospital, The 
Perry House, The Dolly Parton Imagination 
Library of Stratford and Danbury VITA. 
We also are happy to once again give 
holiday donations to our non-profit 
partners: The McGivney Center, Boys & 
Girls Club of Milford, Boys & Girls Club of 
LNV, Impact Trumbull, Community Action 
Agency, Danbury Youth Services, Sterling 
House, Seymour Pink and the Center for 
Family Justice.

Our biggest charitable event of the 
year was held in October, the Milford 
Trick or Trot 5K, this was our 11th year 
co-sponsoring this event and it was 
once again a success. Our employees 
volunteered to help with this event and 
The Special Olympics Summer Games, 
among others. 

Lastly, we gave $5,000 in college 
scholarships to graduating seniors in our 
community to help them get a head start 
in college. 

Our communities are important to us and we look 
forward to helping more organizations in need in 2023. 
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On behalf of 
everyone at 
Sikorsky Credit 
Union, we wish 
you and your 
family a Happy 
New Year.

In 2022, and for a third year in a row, we were 
voted the #1 Credit Union in Connecticut. Thank 
you to all our members for putting your trust in 
us and continuing to do your banking at a local 
financial institution. We were also honored with 
the Desjardins Financial Education Award for our 
commitment to financial literacy and the Dora 
Maxwell Social Responsibility Community Service 

Award for our work on the Milford Trick 
or Trot 5K Walk/Run. These awards were 
presented by the Credit Union League of 
Connecticut.

As always, we are committed to our 
members, and we want to help you reach 
your financial goals by offering loan and 
savings products with features and rates to 
assist our members. We have kept loan rates 
low and have been able to raise savings 
rates several times throughout the year 
to help our members save more and ease 
financial stress.

Sikorsky Credit Union continues to be a 
secure financial institution with strong 
capital and earnings. When you bank with 
us, you bank local, and our roots are strong 
as we look forward to celebrating our 75th 
anniversary in 2023.

In the new year, we plan to launch a new 
website with streamlined navigation to help 
our members find what they need, faster, 
as well as continuing to review upgrades 
to our systems and processes to make your 

financial life easier. I am optimistic about 2023 
and look forward to serving you, once again, in the 
upcoming year.

TOP QUESTION 
OF THE SEASON

 

Q. Can I pay my
loan online? 

A. Yes you can! You 
can pay your loan 
from a Sikorsky Credit 
Union account via 
a transfer in Online 
Banking. You can also 
pay with an external 
account in Online 
Banking. Once logged 
in select ‘Additional 
Services’ then ‘Pay My 
Loan’ and follow the 
prompts on 
your screen.
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Proud to offer great rates and low fees 
to help our members save more. 

 Access your accounts online,
anytime through Online & Mobile Banking. Go paperless by 

signing up for e-Statements today!

Get the latest credit union news, 
updates, product promotions, financial 

tips and more!

*All entries must be received via email by March 1, 2023 or 
postmarked by March 1, 2023. Drawing will be held on March 8, 
2023 at 3:00 p.m., winners are not required to be present for the 
drawing. You must be 18 years of age or older to enter. Odds of 
winning depend on the number of entries received; no purchase 
is necessary to enter to win. One entry per person. Sikorsky Credit 
Union employees and their family members are not eligible to enter. 
Entering this raffle gives Sikorsky Credit Union permission to add you 
to our email marketing campaigns; at any time, you may unsubscribe 
by clicking the unsubscribe button at the bottom of any of our 
emails. If you are a winner, your name will be shared in Sikorsky 
Credit Union publications. The credit union is federally insured by the 
National Credit Union Administration.

Answer And Win!

As a reminder, Sikorsky Credit Union will NEVER ask you to verify personal 
information (Username, password, Social Security Number, etc.) via email, 
text message or phone call we initiate.

Check your credit report at least once a year, preferably more often. Get 
your free credit reports at: www.annualcreditreport.com.

Check your account statements regularly, either online or by reviewing 
your monthly statements as soon as they are available.

Do not provide personal information in response to unsolicited phone 
calls, emails, and text messages. Additional attacks could come from 
scammers pretending to be banks or credit card issuers, asking you for 
even more information, particularly your Social Security number.

3 Smart Ways 
to Keep Your 
Information Safe
Individual consumers are their 
own best line of defense against 
scammers. Here are 3 ways to keep 
your information safe:

No Matter The Season Of Your Life… 
Let Us Help Guide You Towards The Path Of Financial Success

John R. Morris 
Financial Consultant, LPL Financial 
1000 Oronoque Lane, Stratford, CT 06614 
Phone: (203) 383-7404 
Email: john.morris@lpl.com 
Supporting Milford, Shelton, and Stratford branches.

Bob Bonvini 
Financial Consultant, LPL Financial 
3 Federal Road, Brookfield, CT 06804 
Phone: (203) 385-7353 
Email: bob.bonvini@lpl.com
Supporting Brookfield, Seymour and Trumbull branches.
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What is the lifespan of a $1 bill?  
Enter here: tinyurl.com/mvw4dkxe by March 1, 2023 at 
11:59 p.m. and you could win a $20 gift card to Amazon.  
The winner will be contacted by March 30, 2023 and 
will be announced in our next newsletter. You must be a 
member to win. 

We have a winner from our Fall Newsletter Answer & 
Win… Congratulations to Paula Chapla.

Securities and advisory services are offered through LPL Financial (LPL), a registered investment advisor and broker/dealer (member FINRA/SIPC). Insurance products are 
offered through LPL or its licensed affiliates. Sikorsky Credit Union and Sikorsky Financial Services Group are not registered as a broker/dealer or investment advisor. Registered 
representatives of LPL offer products and services using Sikorsky Financial Services Group. These products and services are being offered through LPL or its affiliates, which are 
separate entities from and not affiliates of Sikorsky Credit Union or Sikorsky Financial Services Group. Securities and insurance offered through LPL or its affiliates are: 

Your Credit Union (“Financial Institution”) provides referrals to financial professionals of LPL Financial LLC (“LPL”) pursuant to an agreement that allows LPL to pay the Financial 
Institution for these referrals. This creates an incentive for the Financial Institution to make these referrals, resulting in a conflict of interest. The Financial Institution is not a current 
client of LPL for advisory services. Your Credit Union (“Financial Institution”) provides referrals to financial professionals of LPL Financial LLC (“LPL”) pursuant to an agreement 
that allows LPL to pay the Financial Institution for these referrals. This creates an incentive for the Financial Institution to make these referrals, resulting in a conflict of interest. The 
Financial Institution is not a current client of LPL for advisory services. Please visit  https://www.lpl.com/disclosures/is-lpl-relationship-disclosure.html for more detailed information.

Whether you’re beginning to invest, building a financial foundation for your family, saving for college,or preparing for retirement, 
LPL Financial is here to guide you through every phase in life. We focus on your unique circumstances to help you create a 

personalized financial plan based on your short and long-term goals, no matter the season of your life.   
Call today for more information or to schedule a consultation.

http://tinyurl.com/mvw4dkxe
https://www.lpl.com/disclosures/is-lpl-relationship-disclosure.html

